Heim, Kimber

From: Heim, Kimber

Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 11:24 AM

To: David Weber; Wooldridge, John

Subject: RE: 110412 FAI 037; 001 Personal Property 020 Possible total take

Thank you David, | was out there for a field visit and did notice this equipment. | did not remember to let everyone
know when | returned to the office. If these items need relocated, ODOT will handle. | will reach out to Eichorn as well
next week.

Also, there is one location you are completing an appraisal for PCL 020, do you know if this will be an entire take due to
setback issues, or just damages to the residue?

Your titles will be ready by July 17

Happy 4™ of July!

Kinmber L. Helm

Realty Specialist Manager

ODOT — District 5

9600 Jacksontown Road

Jacksontown, OH 43030

Ph: 740-323-5422 (direct) Cell: 740-814-0708
FAX: 740-323-5125

OHIO DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION

From: David Weber <dweber@wearehls.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 7:50 PM

To: Wooldridge, John <John.Wooldridge @dot.ohio.gov>
Cc: Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov>
Subject: 110412 FAI 037; 001 Personal Property

John,

You may already be aware but | wanted to make sure.

| inspected parcel 1 Eichorn this week. He leases a portion of this site to an electric company and they have quite a bit
stored on site within the proposed acquisition and temporary area. This would include probably 40 utility poles along
with a large dumpster (Rumpke or electric company) and large storage container, the type you would see on a train. The
owner could not remember the name of the electric company leasing the space. |asked him to please find that

information for the next person that may need it.

Wasn’t sure if you had someone for relocation that may want to reach out. Just wanted to let you know if you didn’t
already. | have attached some pics of the personal property along with the RE-95.

Thanks

David M. Weber



Heritage Land Services
4150 Tuller Road, Suite 214
Dublin, Ohio 43017

(614) 918-2988 direct
(614) 918-2998 fax
dweber@weareHLS.com

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.



